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From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 
Date: Monday, March 15, 2010 3:01:21 PM 

Re: Comments on the Joint Strategic Plan 

Victoria Espinel 
Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 
Filed via email 

Dear Ms. Espinel: 

The copyright concept, respective laws, and practices have been a 
compromise between public good and ungrounded speculations from the very 
inception in 18th century. Nothing good came from copyright ever. Those 
who have claimed copyright necessity could not substantiate the claim by 
any data whatsoever. 

In my view, the best thing you can provide is water copyright 
enforcement down as much as possible. 

Thank you for your real thinking about the matter. 

Sincerely, 

Anatoly Volynets, President 
total-knowledge.com 
culturedialogue.org 
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